
Red Rose Primary School

17.11.23

Dear Parent/Carer

Christmas Fair

One more sleep until our Christmas Fair tomorrow between 10 & 12 noon. There are a wide range

of Christmas gifts on sale, tea and coffee and Christmas carols. Santa is even sending some of his

elves to help with the event. Hope to see you there!

School Meals

FromMonday 20th November we are excited to announce that we will be operating a new

school lunch ordering system. Upon arrival at school, children will be able to select their

chosen school dinner from the menu using their class interactive white board or iPad. This

will then ensure they receive their meal of choice at lunchtime.

Children arriving after the start of the school day will need to record their meal choice at the

office upon arrival.

Can I please take this opportunity to remind parents that school starts at 8:55am. We

appreciate your cooperation in ensuring all children are onsite for a prompt start to the

school day.

Children in Need:

Due to Year 1 being on a school trip today we are supporting Children in Need onMonday 20th

November. Children can come dressed in non-uniform. The theme for this year’s Children in

Need is ‘Wear something spotty’. Donations for non-uniform are appreciated. Our school

council have organised some stalls at morning break where the children can enjoy some cakes

and games. Prices range between 10p & 20p.

Parking

Once again can I please request that adults do not park their car in Beverley Gardens.

Yesterday there were 12 cars parked in the area. As previously mentioned, the gate from

Beverley Gardens is to be used as a pedestrian only entry and exit to school to try and allow the

children a safe access to and from school.

I am meeting with Cllr Scurfield and local police next week to discuss the challenges faced

around parking in the area and to look at any potential solutions.
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Red Rose Primary School

Parents’ Evening

Appointments should have been issued today for Parents’ evening next week (Wednesday 22nd

and Thursday 23rd November). If you have not received your appointment time, please get in

touch with the school office.

Have a good weekend

Mrs A Brinton
Headteacher
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